
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 3rd November 2023  

 

It was great to see all children back on 
Wednesday this week enjoying their learning. 
Please encourage them to do extra practice at 
home. From Year 2 upwards, they have a new 
log in for Times Table Rock Stars—teachers 

will be sharing these shortly.  

All children should read every day for at least 
15 minutes. Research shows that reading is a 
key indicator of children’s success in life. We 
will be running parent information workshops 
later this term. Some of these will help  sup-

port parents with phonics and reading at 
home, and other workshops with Maths.  

All children will be able to choose a free ‘new’ 
book donated by Children’s Book Project. 

 

https://
childrensbookpro-

ject.co.uk/ 
 

 

We have a reading raffle every week where 
children’s names are entered if they read at 

home and they can win a new book. 

Please sign up for a meeting with your child’s 
class teacher in our School Reception Area 

(Year 1-6) and Early Years in classroom. 

Dates for your diary 

07.11 - Y3 and Y6 Port of London 
workshops 

 

15.11. Pupil Review Day / Parent 
Consultations SCHOOL CLOSED  
Pupils to  attend appointment 

 

23.11 - Y6 Junior Citizenship      
workshop at Old Kent Road Fire     
Station  

07.12 -  Christmas Jumper Day  

19.12 - EYs/KS1 Christmas Play 
9.30am  

20.12 -KS1 Christmas Play 2.00pm  

 

21.12 - Last day of term. All 
children finish at 2.00pm. No 
Playcentre.  

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Absences Punctuality Total Points  

Year 1 11 5 275 

Year 2 17 6 150 

Year 3 16 3 175 

Year 4  0 6 125 

Year 5 13 4 0 

Year 6 12 2 525 

*Newsflash* 

From Wednesday 1st November, we are 

accepting card payments in the school 

office. You will still be able to pay in cash 

until the end of term. Please note we will 

not be accepting cash payments from 1st 

Jan 2024.  

Overall whole school attendance  for week          
beginning 30/10/2023  is  92.01% 

1st Place Attendance:  Year 4 

1st Place Punctuality:   Year 6 

mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
http://www.friars.southwark.sch.uk/


   Reception 

 

 

  Year Four  

 
Year 4 started the term with a trip 
to Veolia—Southwark’s huge recycling 
plant. What an absolutely fabulous 
day. So interactive and informative. 

The children learned what happens to 
all the recycling that we put in our 
bins. They even got to go round the 
factory and see how all the machines 
work! It made us all really understand 
the importance of recycling to help 
look after the planet! 

We read ‘Room on the Broom.’ We used our phonics knowledge to spell 
some of the words from the story. We also explored different pumpkins.  








